
Title: “New Teaching Nuggets and Testimonies Windows” 
 
December 26, 2018 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to let you know about two Immanuel Approach Christmas presents: 
 
1) I have put up a new “Teaching Nuggets” window on the “Resources” page of the Immanuel 
Approach website ( https://www.immanuelapproach.com/resources/ ). It will provide a steadily 
growing collection of short teaching video clips (four clips currently posted). 
 
2) I have also put up a new window on the “Testimonies” page 
(https://www.immanuelapproach.com/testimonies-about/). It will provide a steadily growing 
collection of short testimony video clips (three clips currently posted). 
 
Merry Christmas! And blessings for the new year, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
P.S. The sound on some of these is very quiet. I find that using headphones or earbuds can 
solve the problem. 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman's Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/  
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